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December 17, 1979

Re: IE Bulletin No. 79-19

U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commision

Region II
101 Marietta St, N.W. , Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. O'Rielly:

I have recently been named Chief Radiation Protection Officer for Pyrotronics
and Pyr-A-Larm and as a result of this new responsibility, IE Bulletin 79-19
was brought to my attention.

We have not responded to your August 10 request for information because we
ceased all manufacturing operations in Dublin on March 8,1979. (Further,
our manufacturing operations did not generate radioactive waste material that
would require a response.) Attached is a copy of our notification to the N.R.C.
that indicates our closing of the Dublin Plant.

If you require any further information I will be pleased to provide it.

Yours truly,

H.D. Salkeld
Director, Quality Assurance
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